
 
VISITATION GUIDELINES 

• All visits must be scheduled in advance. 
 

• Visitors must wear masks at all times by visitors and residents during indoor and/or 
outdoor visits. Masks are available if needed. 
 

• All visitors must complete the COVID-19 questionnaire and be temperature 
screened upon arrival. Visitors will be denied entrance if they report or are 
observed with signs/symptoms of COVID-19 infection, have had recent exposure 
to a COVID-19 positive person, or have a temperature of 100.0 degrees or greater. 
 

• No more than two visitors per resident are allowed per scheduled visit. 
 

• Visitors must remain in designated areas and maintain social distancing. Visitors 
should maintain at least 6 feet of distance from all other visitors, residents, and staff 
for the entire duration of the visit. 
 

• Visits are limited to 60 minutes. 
 

• Please perform hand hygiene before your visit using the alcohol-based hand 
sanitizer located at the entrance and throughout the facility.  
 

• Physical contact with the resident you are visiting is strongly discouraged.  
 

• Do not bring any food or drink for consumption during your visit. 
 

• Minors are welcome if they are accompanied by an adult and follow visitation 
protocol. 
 

• Before you leave the visitation area, please perform hand hygiene using the 
alcohol-based hand sanitizer located throughout the facility. 

Visitation is contingent on compliance with these guidelines. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


